
First Grade News 

November 10, 2014 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Please be reminded that there is no school tomorrow, Tuesday, November 11 due 

to Veteran’s Day. 

 

Word Work: 

Tonight’s Homework: Please complete the word wall homework. Our 5 new word wall 

words are:  here, how, that, on, said. Also, we are sending home Reading baggies 

since the last couple of reading homework nights have been days off. Please send 

everything back on Wednesday. 

 

Reading: 

Last week we began a new reading unit where we will study Nonfiction books. The 

students have learned that nonfiction books are read to learn new information. This 

week we will take a closer look at nonfiction text features. 

 

Writing 

In combination with our new reading unit, we have also begun a new unit on 

Nonfiction or Information writing. Each student created a list of expert topics last 

week. Then they zoomed in and focused on telling on of their expert topics across 

their fingers with their writing partners. This week we will continue to zoom in and 

focus on writing our first nonfiction piece. 

 

Social Studies 

Mark your calendars for Monday, November 24! First grade is preparing for 

our first presentation!  We will be presenting the story of The First 

Thanksgiving. Please let your child’s teacher know as soon as possible if 

your child will not be in school. Here is our schedule: 

 

1-Rojee   10:45-11:30 (in room 10) 

1-Jacobs   11:00-11:45 (in room 6) 

1-Cabezas 11:15-12:00 (in room 5) 
 

Respectfully yours, 

 

Allison Cabezas 

Debbie Jacobs 

Maureen Rojee 


